
 

                KNR Constructions Limited. 

Regd.Office : 'KNR House',3rd & 4th Floor, Plot No.114,Phase-l,Kavuri  Hills, 

Hyderabad -500 033 Phone.:+91-40-40268759  ,40268761/ 62, Fax : 040- 40268760 , 

E-mail : info@knrcl.com, Web : www.knrcl.com 

CIN: L74210TG1995PLC130199 

 

Date: 09th March 2023     Ref: KNRCL/SD/2022/537&538 

 

To, 

The Manager  

BSE Limited,  

P J Towers, Dalal Street, 

Fort, Mumbai – 400001 

Scrip code: 532942 

To, 

The Manager, 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 

Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400051. 

Scrip Code: KNRCON 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Subject: Press Release by the Company on circulation of unsolicited messages by 

unauthorised/unregistered entities  

 

We refer to the above captioned subject, we herewith submit press release on “circulation of 

unsolicited messages by unauthorised/unregistered entities with reference to the securities 

of the Company”. 

 

This is for the information of the Exchange, please. 

 

Thanking you, 

Yours truly 

For KNR Constructions Limited 

 

 

 

 

Haritha Varanasi 

Company Secretary 
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KNR Constructions Limited cautions against circulation of unsolicited / unauthorised 

messages 

 

Hyderabad, Thursday, 9th March, 2023: KNR Constructions Limited (“KNR Constructions” 

/ “Company”) has received information that certain entities are circulating unsolicited / 

unauthorised messages regarding the shares / securities of the Company. 

 

The Company strongly condemns the circulation of such unsolicited / unauthorised 

messages. Circulation of such messages is not only detrimental to the interest of investors but 

also adversely affects the integrity of the securities market. 

 

The Company strongly advises public at large including our shareholders that they should 

not rely on these messages and should ignore any such unsolicited messages and requests 

them to exercise appropriate due diligence before dealing in the shares of the Company on 

the basis of information made available on the website of the Company and/or on the stock 

exchanges. 

 

The Company requests public at large including our shareholders that they may report about 

such unsolicited stock tips/ recommendations to the Investor Grievances Cell of BSE and/or 

NSE. 

 

The Company firmly believes in following the stringent Corporate Governance Standards and 

is committed towards compliance of all applicable Laws and Regulations. 
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